
 

Meeting Date: April 25, 2023 Budgeted Amount: $175,000 

Department: Public Works Prepared By: Mike Muckleroy 

 

Subject 

Consideration and possible action regarding the bid results for the “Flagship Boulevard Storm Sewer and 

Pavement Replacement” project. 

 

Recommendation 

Authorize the City Administrator to execute a contract with Civil & Environmental Engineering 

Service, LLC. in the amount of $573,043.50 

 

 

Discussion 

This item was tabled at the April 11, 2023, meeting at the request of staff. After reviewing the Capital 

Projects Fund and making recommendations for a budget amendment we are asking to award the contract 

to the lowest bidder. The City Engineer has attached a memo and is available for questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved By 

 

Public Works Director Mike Muckleroy 

 

Date:   04/21/2023 

 

 

City Administrator Gary Palmer 

 

 

Date:   04/21/2023 

 


